
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF HINESVILLE  
 

NOTICE 
 

 The City of Hinesville will hold a Public Meeting on December 9, 2010 at 6:00 p.m. in 

the Law Enforcement Center/Municipal Court Room, located at 123 East M.L. King Jr., Drive to 

best inform and hear input from neighboring citizens regarding the Bryant Commons Project. 

 All interested citizens are invited to attend. 

 

   
 


